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SCARLET & GRAY FINANCIAL LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM

Admission to the Scarlet & Gray Financial Leadership Development Program is selective, and by application only. The
deadline for submitting applications for Spring 2014 is Monday, November 4, 2013.

What is the Scarlet and Gray Financial Leadership Development Program (LDP)?

e The Scarlet & Gray Financial Leadership Development Program (LDP) is a broad-based semester experience that
combines peer coaching, financial literacy education, and leadership development.

e The LDP is designed to prepare interested first- and second-year students to become peer coaches; students who
successfully complete the LDP will be invited to return to Scarlet & Gray Financial as peer coaches.

e As a member of the LDP, you will develop and enhance your professional skills, while building relationships with
fellow students, Ohio State faculty, staff, alumni and Huntington National Bank employees.

® For more information about the Scarlet & Gray Financial program, please visit: http://swc.osu.edu/financial-
education-coaching/

Program Requirements:
e LDP students are expected to commit for a minimum of five (5) hours per week during the semester

e Attendance at ALL weekly meetings on Tuesdays from 5-6PM, and four additional hours on projects or related
activities, sessions will run from January 14™- March 11"

e GPA of 3.0 or greater

e A passion for personal finance, and strong communication skills

e  Ability to contribute and take initiative in a team-oriented atmosphere

Application Process:

e The deadline for submitting applications for Spring 2014 is Monday, November 4th.

e [Ifinterested, please submit the following materials: statement of intent & resume

e Statement of Intent: Please explain why you are interested in the Scarlet & Gray Financial Leadership Development
Program, and what you hope to gain from this experience. Remember, you must be available for weekly meetings.

Please send application materials to Michelle Patella, Program Coordinator at patella.1@osu.edu:

What next? (Please note: dates are approximate and subject to change without notice)
e If application is selected, a 30 minute in-person Interview will be conducted the week of November 11th, 2013.

® Accepted students will be notified by Monday, November 18th regarding their status and next steps, if applicable.

® Attendance at ALL weekly meetings on Tuesdays from 5-6PM, and four additional hours on projects or related
activities, sessions will run from January 14"™-March 11"

EDUCATIONAL SERVICE ONLY; NO ADVICE IS PROVIDED

Scarlet and Gray Financial Coaching is an educational service only. We provide neither investment nor legal or tax advice. The information provided is for
general educational purposes only and is not intended to substitute for the advice of your investment, legal and tax advisors or to be the basis of specific
trading or investment activities. Please consult with one of these professionals for the appropriate treatment of your exact situation.
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